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Dear children and families, 

I hope that you are all well and able to make the 

most of this lovely weather whilst sticking to the 

lockdown expectations.  It is so tricky to keep going 

but it is working, which is so important. 

On Sunday evening, Mr Johnson is going to tell us 

about how things are going to look as we move 

towards going back to normal life. I don’t know 

what he is going to say about coming to school – 

I’m having to wait until Sunday too! After his 

speech on Sunday, I will start planning for any 

changes he wants to see.  As soon as I can, I will 

write to all of you to let you know about our next 

steps. It will take time to do this – so please bear 

with me and the team here.  Hopefully, I will be able 

to give you all some more information in next 

week’s newsletter. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions please 

email them to your class email.  Your teachers will 

collect them together and I will send out a 

frequently asked questions section, once I know 

more. 

Next week, Miss Owen will be contacting 

Finborough Hall about your trip.  We are really sad 

that this can’t go ahead but it just wouldn’t be wise 

at the moment. Unfortunately, we have to wait for 

them to say we can’t go or we will lose all the 

monies you have paid.  As soon as we know more, 

we will write to you. 

I have been thrilled to send out 5 more 

Headteacher’s Awards this week.  It has also been 

lovely to see some beautiful artwork (pointillism 

amongst others), photos of Ramadan Celebrations, 

stories and drama.  Keep sending in your emails or 

posting them on Facebook. 

Enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend 

 

 

 

 

Weekly challenge. 

Well done to those of you who had a go at last week’s 

challenge.  I’ve done lots of walking with Mollie who has also 

been chasing squirrels!  They are far too quick so she never 

catches one.  Phew! 

 

This week’s challenge is to bake or make a meal.  I am going to 

have a go at making some chocolate brownies!  I’ll look forward 

to seeing some photos of what you make. 

 

 

 

 

This week’s is – can you have a go at baking or making a meal?  

Please send in your photographs!  I am going to have a go at 

making some chocolate brownies.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The theme this week has been VE Day.  The children have 

made bunting and baked for their celebration afternoon tea.  

They have also been working on their home learning menus, 

creating art with chalk, pond dipping as well as all the VE Day 

bits, making crazy golf games, creating illustrations, playing 

cricket, making junk cars and rock painting.   
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